
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Cc: Antonette Franco
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0343
Date: Friday, May 24, 2024 11:20:48 AM

-- Name --
Ray Kearns

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I have been a resident of East Gwillimbury since 2002 when we built our home. I have used propane gas for the past
22 years.

I am very interested in protecting our environment.

In the course of that period, I have replaced my furnace, air conditioner, tankless water heater and in each instance I
used the opportunity to assess the impact of alternative energy sources including electricity, geo-thermal , heat
pumps and solar.

Each appliance was purchased with consideration to efficiency, quality and cost effectiveness.

Bottom line I made the decision to stay with propane given the alternative sources did not provide the cost
effectiveness needed to make the change and decided to wait for the possibility for natural gas.

Over the course of the last few years, I reached out to Enbridge to determine whether natural gas might become a
possibility. When advised last year that this was a possibility, I immediately informed Enbridge I would sign the
interest form as soon as it became available.

I hope this letter affirms my sincere desire and commitment to convert to natural gas as soon as it becomes
available.

sincerely,
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